
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
BEGINNER VIOLIN LESSONS  
 

At Walter Infant and St Pauls CE Junior Schools, the violin is very popular and children make 
excellent progress. At Walter Infants, violin lessons are for children in year 2 and they take 
place during Monday lunchtime. 
 
Having heard the Christmas concert by children who already play the violin at school, your 
child might have expressed an interest in learning the violin and a new beginner group will 
start in January 2019.   
 
 
 
What to do next …. applying for lessons 
Enrol online before the end of the Autumn term.  Please visit  www.berkshiremaestros.org.uk 
where you will be able to enrol under the Tab “Register Here”  
 
If you have any questions or would like further information, please do not hesitate to contact 
me directly by email: sueblack@berkshiremaestros.org.uk  
 
 
Cost of tuition 
The fee per lesson is £9.60 and children are taught in small groups of between three and six 
children for 30 minutes.  
 
 
Obtaining an instrument 
Berkshire Maestros has violins for hire for £22 per term.   
 
 
Part of Berkshire Maestros’ philosophy is that music making is a social activity and that a 
number of players making music is more fun and sounds better than just one! Experience 
shows that children are more easily motivated and inspired to progress when they make music 
with others.   
 
 
 
 
Sue Black, Violin & Viola teacher - Berkshire Maestros 
sueblack@berkshiremaestros.org.uk 
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